
The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-1

The Cambridge
2473 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION A

2518 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION B

Schedule A2
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Artist’s concept.

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-1

The Cambridge2473 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION A

Schedule A2

50 FT.



Artist’s concept.

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-1

The Cambridge2518 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION B

50 FT.

Schedule A2



The Newcastle
2709 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION A

2697 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION B

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-2

50 FT.
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Schedule A2



Artist’s concept.

The Newcastle2709 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION A

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-2

50 FT.

Schedule A2



Artist’s concept.

The Newcastle2697 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION B

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-2

50 FT.

Schedule A2



The Manchester
2831 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION A

2836 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION B

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-3

50 FT.
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Artist’s concept.

The Manchester2831 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION A

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-3

50 FT.

Schedule A2



Artist’s concept.

The Manchester2836 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION B

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-3

50 FT.

Schedule A2



The Somerset
3076 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION A

3065 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION B

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-4

50 FT.

Schedule A2
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Artist’s concept.

The Somerset3076 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION A

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-4

50 FT.

Schedule A2



Artist’s concept.

The Somerset3065 SQ.FT.   ELEVATION B

The floor plans and elevations shown are pre-construction plans and may be revised or improved as necessitated by architectural controls and the construction 
process. The measurements adhere to the rules and regulations of the TARION Warranty Corporation’s official method for the calculation of floor area. Actual usable 
floor space may vary from the stated floor area. Railings on front porch only where required by O.B.C.  All inside coffered celling and heights are approxiamate. All 
images and landscaping are artist’s concept only and not indicative of what purchaser is actually getting. E. & O. E.   April 2022  40-4

50 FT.

Schedule A2
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Artist’s concept.
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